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• Open to discussions regarding penalties if subpoena 
power provided as a suitable alternative. 

• Would also require amendments to ensure access 
to employees.

• Clarifying existing audit and oversight offices seems 
unnecessary as its already reflective in their 
legislation (OIPA) or FTA regulations (OCR). 

• Addressed issue in Whistleblower & Antiretaliation 
Policy.

• Important to note that it sets a standard that a 
charter or board policy is not sufficient to fully 
clarify the OIG’s role and responsibilities.
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3The Office of the Inspector General Holds in High Regard Its Duty to Protect the Public’s Interests. Integrity  Accountability   Transparency   Honesty

Claudette Biemeret, Assistant Inspector General
CIG, CGAP, LPEC, CIIA
(She/Her/Hers)

Email: cbiemer@bart.gov
Phone: 510.464.6141
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